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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:          Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

From:     Robert Baldwin, City Manager 

By:          Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks & Recreation
  
Date:
 October 12, 2015
Subject:  Reallocate Project Funding within the Capital Projects Fund
________________________________________________________________________
The City Commission approved a budget for fiscal year 2011-2012 which included funding in the amount of $110,590.00 for the demolition of an existing structure and construction of new restroom and storage building at P.J. Meli Park. 

The existing structure has been demolished and removed and the Parks & Recreation Director has determined that the new building is no longer needed and the remaining project funding of $105,845.00 would better be utilized for other Parks & Recreation Projects.
The Parks & Recreation Director has identified the projects listed below and is requesting the remaining funds from the P.J. Meli Restroom Project be returned to the General Fund and appropriated for the following Capital Purchases.

1. Chester Byrd Outdoor Fitness Equipment & Installation $54,000.00

2. Chester Byrd Park Playground Shade System $ 43,395.00

3. C.W. Thomas Basketball Court Drainage System $8,450.00
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